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Contact: TheMHS Conference 


Phone: 02 9810 8700


� HYPERLINK "mailto:info@themhs.org" �� info@themhs.org                                          			Closing date: Wed 27 April 2011


www.themhs.org							Depending on availability of places





Judy Ryde PhD is co-founder of The Bath Centre for Psychotherapy and Counselling (BCPC) and The Centre for Supervision and Team Development (CSTD) based in the United Kingdom.  


Judy is an accredited psychotherapist, supervisor and trainer with the United Kingdom Council of Psychotherapy. She leads and supervisors a project which provides counselling and psychotherapy for refugees and asylum seekers through the Bath Centre for Psychotherapy and Counselling. She has completed doctoral research into ‘whiteness’ within psychotherapy and psychotherapy organizations at The University of Bath and her book “Being White in the Helping Professions: developing effective inter-cultural awareness” was published in 2009.





The presentation will explore how, as ‘white helping professionals’, attitudes and assumptions which are shaped by our historical and cultural context, will necessarily affect our practice. Judy will also highlight the significance of self reflection and the use of an inquiring stance so that service providers own responses, as well as that of their clients’ are taken into account when we working with them. 





As part of her visit to Australia, Judy will be sharing her experiences working with diverse populations in the United Kingdom. Members of the community and service providers will have an opportunity to gain a deeper insight into working with new and emerging communities and how to improve the therapeutic relationship. 














Date: 	4 May 2011





Time: 	4:00pm – 6.30pm





Venue:	Transcultural Mental Health Centre,


	Building 55


	Cumberland Hospital


	5 Fleet Street,


	North Parramatta


	NSW, 2150��


Cost:	$35


Includes tea/coffee/nibbles





Application to: info@themhs.org








Strictly limited number of places available
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Invitation to


Training Forum


Supervision and Working with Diversity














